

June 8, 2020

JUNE GMM/SOCIETY AGM CANCELLED COLLECTIVE AGREEMENT 2019-2022 & COVID-19 UPDATE

As we are still unable to book meeting space on Campus, the June GMM and the Society AGM are cancelled. If possible, membership meetings will resume in September. The Union Office (604-827-1705 or cupe116@cupe116.com) and Society (society@cupe116.com) are both open and operating. However, access to our building is limited and we are required to keep visitors to the building to a minimum and by necessary appointment only. If you require an in-person appointment, please contact the Office. Physical distancing protocols will be in effect.

The Collective Agreement has now been fully edited and updated to reflect the changes from the last round of bargaining. It is now available on our website under the *Resources* tab (www.cupe116.com) and the UBC HR website (https://www.hr.ubc.ca/) and printed copies will be produced in the coming weeks. We will advise when they are available.

We recognize that these continue to be uncertain times. We are consistently urging the University to provide updated information to our members and to us regarding employment and salary continuity and regarding UBC's operational and safety planning. We are answering questions and concerns and communicating with our respective Departmental representatives as best as we are able. We are also pushing for more information to be able to distribute.

Please remember, if you have cold or flu symptoms, stay at home.

Please continue to monitor the UBC COVID-19 website (https://covid19.ubc.ca/) for updated information.